[image: ]
[bookmark: _GoBack]										12th November 2019



Dear Parents and Carers 


RE: Admissions Arrangements for 2021/22

As you will know, we took the decision last term to limit the number of places on offer for Reception Class at St Peter’s to 30 children from September 2019.  We will review the number of places needed for September 2020 once the Admissions for that year have been completed in January 2020. We are also now looking ahead to admissions arrangements for the following year in both schools. 
Please see below our proposed admissions arrangements for the 2021/22 academic year.  The school is proposing to make the following changes to its admissions arrangements-
To temporarily reduce the Published Admissions Number (PAN) from 60 to 30.
If you have any comments on the proposed arrangements, then please sent them to the Chair of Governors, The Federation of St Peter-in-Chains RC Infant School and St Gildas’ Junior School, Elm Grove, London, N98 9AJ or by email to admin@st-peter-in-chains-rc.haringey.sch.uk. 


Please respond by 24 December 2019. 

Regards
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Brid Daly/Baerbel Seiberl
Chair, St Peter’s and St Gildas’ Schools
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